
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
October 10, 2009, Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
  
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:20 p.m. 
  
Other officers present were, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson,  and Linwood Nooe.   
  
The members thanked John Boutwell, Joe Cauthen, Tony Clark, Douglas Denton and 
Malcolm Davis for the meal. 
  
Upon a motion by Talmadge Harrell, seconded by Joe Cauthen, the members approved 
the minutes for the September meeting. 

   
Wayne Vaughn made a very good safety presentation via powerpoint regarding 
Airspace.  
  
Financial report. Dee reported that the club’s account balance is $15,864.14 with 55 
members.   
  
New Members:  None 
  
New Business.  Fly-In (2nd Sat. in Nov.) was discussed with work day Friday before at 
3:00 pm. Linwood Nooe agreed to work on publicity for the fly-in. Dee Gilliland was 
authorized to purchase two 8’ tables an up to 16 chairs.  
  
Old Business. None  
  
Coley Richardson motioned to adjourn. With a second by John Price, the meeting 

adjourned at 1:40 p.m 
 


